
NOTICE: 

Increased access to specialists through eConsult 

Primary care clinicians in WWLHIN have seen great benefit in using eConsult. Users will now have access 
to even more specialists. You will notice changes to your view on OTNhub as of June 29, 2018.  

Users will have the option to access advice through: 

 BASE (Building Access to Specialists through eConsultation) Managed Specialty which will allow 
you to easily navigate sub-specialty groups or;

 You can continue to use the existing Specific Provider or Group option 

Both will be accessible through the OTNhub. 

Questions about eConsult can be directed to Wendy.Lang@ehealthCE.ca 
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